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February 12, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Representative Lisa Moser and team, 
 
Thank you for your consideration of tax exemption and any other cost savings 
you can offer to the Kansas State Fair Foundation on their new 1861 Event Center 
on the Kansas State Fairgrounds. Their request will add significant savings that 
can benefit the Kansas State Fair. 
 
The Kansas State Fair is supportive of this venture, and we are grateful for your 
support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paula Landoll-Smith 
Kansas State Fair Board President,  
Kansas Chamber Board Representative 


